Message from your ACHE Regent
Fall 2024

As the 2024 year comes to a close, it is a great time to reflect on professional and personal accomplishments. If you are like me, the new year brings a fresh list of exciting opportunities for learning and new professional experiences. As healthcare professionals, it is critical for us to keep up to date on the ever-changing landscape. ACHE offers many resources to help us. I usually challenge myself to read at least three to four new books each year related to healthcare. Our Health Administration Press (HAP) offers a wide variety of books to choose from. Here are a few of my favorites from this year:
· Mentor, Coach, Lead
· Leadership in Healthcare
· Leading With Your Upper Brain
I am looking forward to reading FutureScan 2025: Healthcare Trends and Implications when it comes out in 2025. HAP is having a Holiday Sale so now is the perfect time to start your professional growth reading list for 2025!
HAP Holiday Sale | 20% Off
HAP Holiday Sale - Order any book now through January 3, 2025, and receive a 20% discount off the member and non-member prices when you use HOLIDAY24 at checkout. This discount excludes any multi-book sets and bundles that are already discounted and the ACHE Board of Governors Examination Flashcards.
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I recently had the honor of speaking to the MHA students at two of the HEN programs in our state. 
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At MUSC, Dr. Zahi Jurdi, allowed me to hear several students present on a current healthcare topic. One student shared the impact of POC in an Ambulatory Environment and the other on AI and the future impact on healthcare. I very much enjoyed meeting this class of MHA students.
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At USC, I was able to participate along with Brandon Hulko, Sue Haddock, Sabrina Robinson, FACHE and Nicole Woods, FACHE in mock Administrative Fellowship interviews with the MHA students. They all did an excellent job. Hats off the Dr. Abil Natafgi and Sandra Rhyne for a great visit with this class.
Lastly, I was honored to serve on an Executive Leadership panel at the 2024 LeadHERship Summit sponsored by National Organization, Women in Healthcare. The focus of this three-day meeting in Atlanta was Generation WE. What a great experience!
Welcome to all the new SC ACHE members to our organization. I encourage you to get involved with our state organization. The professional friendships and networking are priceless.

Karen
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Karen G. Schwartz, FACHE
Regent for South Carolina 
karen_schwartz@bshsi.org 
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